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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM 

CITY OF SHORELINE, WASHINGTON 
 

 

AGENDA TITLE: Recognition of Outgoing Planning Commissioners 
DEPARTMENT: Planning & Community Development 
PRESENTED BY: Rachael Markle, AICP 
ACTION:     ____ Ordinance     ____ Resolution     ____ Motion                   

__X_ Discussion    ____ Public Hearing 
 

 
 

INTRODUCTION 
 
This evening the Council wishes to honor the service of four members of the Shoreline 
Planning Commission by recognizing their commitment and contribution.  
 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
The Shoreline Planning Commission is comprised of seven residents appointed by the 
City Council for the purpose of providing guidance to the Council on issues related to 
land use and long-range planning. 
 
This evening the Council will honor four former members of the Shoreline Planning 
Commission: John Behrens, Janne Kaje, Michael Broili, and Ben Perkowski. Mr. Broili 
served seven years on the Planning Commission, and Mr. Behrens and Mr. Perkowski 
each served four years. We would also like to thank Mr. Kaje for his nearly four years on 
the Commission. Mr. Kaje resigned from the Commission in January because he moved 
outside of Shoreline. 
 
The outgoing members have worked on a variety of planning related issues such as 
site-specific comprehensive land use map amendments and zoning changes and 
hundreds of Development Code and Comprehensive Plan text amendments. The four 
commissioners also participated in the update of the Transportation Master Plan, 
development of the mixed use zone regulations, Point Wells Subarea Plan, CRISTA 
and Washington State Public Health Lab Master Development Plans, development and 
implementation of the Ridgecrest Planned Area and both the Town Center and 
Southeast Neighborhoods Subarea Plans.  
 
In addition to the regular twice a month meetings, the Commissioners attended many 
special meetings and served on several subcommittees – devoting literally hundreds of 
hours in service to the City. 
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RECOMMENDATION 
 
The City Council should recognize and thank John Behrens, Janne Kaje, Michael Broili, 
and Ben Perkowski for their service on the Planning Commission. 
 
 
Approved By: City Manager JU City Attorney ___ 
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